

Reading Comprehension-7

Finally! it was summer. Johnson's family had been planning a camping trip for weeks. Jackie and Matt were very excited about their first camping experience.. They woke up early in the morning to get ready. It was going to be a five hours drive. Kids helped their parents to pack the supplies and carry them to the car.

When they arrived at the campground, Jackie and Matt were ready to explore. Dad said "First we have to set up our campground". Mom and Dad set up the tents, and Jackie and Matt collected sticks to start a bonfire.

After everything was set up, they hiked through the meadow full of wildflowers. Jackie watched the butterflies flying from one flower to another. Matt, who wants to be a famous photographer, took the photos of the birds, trees, and flowers.

When they left the meadow and entered the woods, the air was cooler. They walked in silence. They could hear the dry leaves crackling beneath their feet. Mom reminded them to stay away from the poison ivy plants. Kids knew that poison ivy plants cause itchy rashes.

Before it got dark, they returned to the campground. Dad started the bonfire. They cooked hotdogs, and marshmallows. Dad played his guitar and they all sang.

Jackie and Matt loved sleeping in the tent, and waking up hearing birds singing.

Answer the following questions based on the reading passage.

1. What was Jackie and Matt exciting about?

2. What was the kids' chore while they were setting the camp ground?

3. What does Matt want to be when he grows up?

4. Why did Mom remind kids to stay away from poison ivy plants?
